May 2019 Meeting & AGM

The final meeting of 2019 will be on Monday 13th May, it starts at 8pm sharp in our usual venue
of Ballyclare High School Lecture Theatre. Directions can be found here.

For our May meeting we are pleased to continue our very popular ‘Member's Talks'. This month
we are in for a treat as NIAAS committee member Lawrence Hanna will be giving us a short talk
on 'Astrophotography’.

Following this, for the forth year NIAAS member Philip Matchett will be hosting his fun and
bizarre 'Big Astronomy Quiz'! With real prizes!!!

After the quiz we will stop for a few refreshments, then we will be holding our AGM. All
members are encouraged to stay for the AGM as your input is valuable to the continuing
success of the society.
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May 2019 Meeting & AGM

We hope you have enjoyed this season so please come along for a final meet-up before we
take our summer break!

Please note: Under 16's are very welcome but due to our child protection policy, we ask that
they are accompanied by an adult.

Hope to see you all there!
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